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Financial Literacy Month-April 2022 
April marks the start of the major league baseball season.  No doubt, you might find 
yourself constantly checking the scores of your favorite team.  As April is also 
Financial Literacy Month, it is the perfect time to visit www.annualcreditreport.com 
and check on your credit report file too.    

By requesting a free copy of your credit report file and checking the information in 
your file, you can ensure that all information in your credit report file is accurate 
and that you don’t have any unauthorized inquiries or accounts being reported.   

The Tennessee Department of Financial Institutions has made this publication available for purposes of sharing information 
and nothing in this publication should be considered or relied upon as financial or legal advice. The information contained in 
this publication is compiled from various sources and the Department does not assume any responsibility for the accuracy 
or completeness of this information. 
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